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HANSLOPE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
HEADTEACHER’S WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

To prepare our children to reach their full potential in a 
modern, evolving and diverse world. 

Many thanks for all of your help and support for ‘The Big Comic Relief Event’ 

– winners of the Joke Competition, Guess the Teddy and Guess the Jelly 

Beans will be announced early this half-term. We’re still counting up the 

money raised in that last week, but it’s looking like a brilliant amount! 

Miss Norris, Miss Hudson and School Council 

 

Welcome back to all students, 

parents, carers and staff! We hope 

that you all had a lovely Easter 

break and a happy Eid to all who 

celebrate. The final term is upon us 

– here’s to an exciting one! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Please join our Facebook group 
where we post about upcoming 
events. It’s the best way to keep 

posted! To join, scan the QR code, 
or follow the link below! 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/3
85370060554710/ 

 
 

 

We are overjoyed to announce that Hanslope won the Medium 

School Cross Country Competition for the 15th year in a row. 

The children who took part did such a fantastic job! Thank you 

to all parents/carers for your help and support that you gave 

in the build-up and the day. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/385370060554710/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/385370060554710/


 
 
 

 
 
 

  Holly 99.2 

  Maple 93.8 

  Larch 95.8 

  Laurel 91.4 

  Alder 93.8 

 Elm 97.1 

  Oak 93 

  Rowan 90.6 

  Cedar 96 

 Redwood 94.9 

  Blackthorn 96.4 

  Hawthorn 96 

  Lime 85.9 

  Poplar 93.4 

School Total 93.9% 

Our whole school attendance target is 95% or more for the end of this academic year. Below is a 
breakdown of each class’s attendance from last week. Well done to Holly Class for having the highest 

attendance rate! 

We are pleased to announce that the Car Boot Sale 

last half term raised around £300 of much-needed 

funds for school. The exact amount will be confirmed 

after all funds are received. Thank you to all of those 

who helped and attended – we couldn’t have done it 

without you! 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Haversham Sailing Club is offering this incredible FREE opportunity. On Saturday 4th May, you will 

have a chance to go out on the lake and try sailing. Food and drink will also be available all day. 

Come and try it for yourself! 

It is a long way off, but Hanslope Primary School are excited to say that this school year, 

we will be having a Summer fête extravaganza! Food, cream teas, games, stalls and 

activities will all be happening at the school on Saturday 13th July 2024. We have not 

been able to have a summer fête in a long time due to the pandemic so this year we will be 

going all in. More details to follow. We hope to see you and your families there. 
 



Remember, it is possible to sync the school calendar on our website onto your phone by 
following this link: https://www.hanslopeschool.co.uk/calendar-help 

 
Here is a reminder of the upcoming diary dates for you to plan ahead. Please note that all the 

dates and times shown here are accurate at the time of publication - alterations to the 
information listed below may happen due to unforeseen circumstances; if this does occur, we 

will endeavour to let you know as quickly as possible. 
 

 
Wednesday 1st May – Friday 3rd May – Year 4 Trip – Liddington Pioneers 

Monday 6th May – Bank Holiday 
W/B Monday 13th May – Year 6 SATS week 
Tuesday 14th May – Bridgebuilder Assembly 

Friday 17th May – MHST ‘Challenging Behaviours’ Parent Workshop 
Monday 20th May – Class Photos (and Year 6 individual photos) 

Friday 24th May – Term Ends 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Website: https://www.hanslopeschool.co.uk/  
 

Contact: 01908 510245  
 

Email: ryan.brown@hanslope.milton-keynes.sch.uk 

https://www.hanslopeschool.co.uk/calendar-help
https://www.hanslopeschool.co.uk/
mailto:ryan.brown@hanslope.milton-keynes.sch.uk

